THE MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY

INVITATION FOR PUBLIC COMMENTS.

The Msunduzi Municipality invite comments on the proposed Msunduzi Supply Management policy incorporating Preferential Procurement Policy.
Interested parties may submit their comments to the following email address: procurement@msunduzi.gov.za  If you are unable to submit comments online, you may submit comments in writing and deliver them to the tender box situated at Msunduzi city hall, ground floor, 169 Chief Albert Luthuli street. 
Msunduzi Supply Chain Policy 2023 has been published on the Msunduzi website under tenders.
Comments must be submitted on or before the 26th of January 2023 before 12:00 noon.
For more information, please contact Mxolisi Dladla on 033 392 2678


MR. LH MAPHOLOBA (CITY MANAGER)





